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A letter from the PTA 

Dear Dropmore Parent/Guardian, 

Welcome!  We are delighted you have chosen Dropmore as the school for your child.   

Part of the charm and success of Dropmore Infant School is down to the involvement of parents 
and family to support the children and teachers. We have a fantastic and active PTA known as 
“Friends of Dropmore”. We get together regularly with an informal meeting to discuss and plan 
forthcoming events and ideas. We would be glad to see new faces at any meeting and it’s a 
great way to meet parents throughout the school. 

For those of you who are unsure what the Friends of Dropmore PTA is all about, we aim to raise 
money to support the school with additional equipment and activities. We are a registered 
charity and with the generous support of the parents have been very successful in raising funds 
for the school. Most recently we have financially supported the school with the design and 
purchase of the new playground equipment and matting, the refurbishment of the children’s 
toilets, creating a reading area for the Reception classroom as well as a number of smaller 
projects. 

We are always looking for new and different ways of raising funds, all suggestions are welcome 
and parents are encouraged to attend meetings and events.  We have 4 annual events; 
Christmas Fair, Camp Night, Summer Fair and our Summer Ball.  Additionally, we host regular 
smaller events such as movie nights, cake sales and school discos. These are a huge hit with the 
children with virtually 100% attendance. 

As a new parent to the school, we understand it can all be a bit overwhelming, we have all been 
in your shoes!  Attending events is a great way to meet other parents and introduce your child 
to the school in a fun and informal way. We aim to make events fun for the whole family and 
grandparents, aunties and uncles are more than welcome to join us.  

We look forward to meeting you in September! 

Kindest Regards 

Friends of Dropmore PTA 

 


